
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Recreation and Parks 

 
T.H. Stone Memorial St. Joseph Peninsula State Park  

Public Meeting 
April 30, 2019 

 
Purpose 
The purpose of this meeting is to inform the public on the decision to close the 
breach, reconstruct the main park road, and restore adjacent dune habitat at T.H. 
Stone Memorial St. Joseph Peninsula State Park. Documents from the meeting are 
available at: www.floridadep.gov/park/public-participation 
 
Public Input 
Thank you for taking the time to share your comments with us. Please provide any 
comments you may have by May 14, 2019. You can provide your comments by 
calling (850) 245-3073, sending an email with the park name in the subject line to 
Daniel.Alsentzer@floridadep.gov, or by regular mail at the address below: 
 
Office of Park Planning 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  
Division of Recreation & Parks 
3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, MS 525 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000 

 
Comment Form – T.H. Stone Memorial St. Joseph Peninsula State Park 
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